
 
 
    FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
       WASHINGTON, D.C. 

  
 
       March 5, 2024 
 
VIA EMAIL 

 
janicewinfreyforcongress@gmail.com 
 
Brigette M. Dawson, Treasurer 
Janice Winfrey for Congress 

 
Detroit, MI 48219 
 
       RE: MUR 8045 
        Winfrey for Congress 
 
Dear Ms. Dawson: 
         

On August 4, 2022, the Federal Election Commission notified Winfrey for Congress and 
you, as treasurer (the “Committee”), of a complaint alleging violations of certain sections of the 
Federal Election Campaign Act of 1971, as amended (the “Act”).  A copy of the complaint was 
forwarded to you and the candidate at that time.   
 
 Upon further review of the allegations contained in the complaint, and information 
supplied by the Committee, the Commission, on February 28, 2024, voted to dismiss this matter.     
 
 Documents related to the case will be placed on the public record within 30 days. 
See Disclosure of Certain Documents in Enforcement and Other Matters, 81 Fed. Reg. 50,702 
(Aug. 2, 2016).     
 
 If you have any questions, please contact Matt Lupo, the attorney assigned to this matter, 
at (202) 694-1688 or mlupo@fec.gov.  
 
       Sincerely,      
 
  
 
       Wanda D. Brown 
       Assistant General Counsel    
cc: Candidate  
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